
Date:  5/17/2023 

FCC OET 

Dear FCC, 

We respectfully request dismissal for FCC ID: CFS8DLLMD500A.  We confirm that devices 

labeled with this FCC ID have not been sold in the United States and neither anywhere in the 

world. 

Regards, 

FCC primary contact name: Christian Fouth 

Primary Contacts Title: Sr. Wireless Certification Engineer 


